Harborne Primary School

Determination: Revocation of Expansion Proposal

Proposal: Revoke the Governing Body decision of December 2014, which was to
expand Harborne Primary School with an annex on the site of Lordswood Girls’
School and Sixth Form Centre.

Proposer: The Governing Body of Harborne Primary School
Decision maker: The Governing body of Harborne Primary School
Date of decision: 4" November 2017

Determination: The Governing Body of Harborne Primary School, in exercise of the
powers conferred on it, has determined to approve the revocation of the decision to:
Expand Harborne Primary School by enlargement onto an additional site at
Lordswood Girls’ School and Sixth Form Centre.

This means that the expansion onto the site of Lordswood Girl's School and Sixth
Form Centre will not happen.

Considerations:

The consultation for this revocation ran from 7" September 2017 until 51" October
2017. Nine responses were received, six in favour, two opposed and one neither in
favour or opposed.

The governing body considered all responses and comments made during the
consultation in reaching this determination.

A copy of this determination notice and summary analysis of the responses and
comments can be found in the “we asked, you said; we did” section of:
www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/harbornerevocation

Karen Mackenzie

Chair of Governors

4th November 2017



